
54th accounting breakfast with discussion: Closing (preparation of 
annual report) and meeting of the Section of accounting services 
 
On Tuesday, August 7, 2023, we held the 54th accounting breakfast in the meeting room of 
the Chamber of Commerce of Dolenjska and Bela krajina. It was organized by the Section of 
accounting services (SR DBK). The purpose and goal of the section's accounting events is to 
connect accountants from Dolenjska and Bela krajina, which are in charge of accounting, tax 
and financial fields. As well as everyone, who wants to consolidate their knowledge and 
experience in this field and expand professional acquaintances. 
 
The topic of this breakfast was the annual report for 2022. Opinions and experiences were 
also exchanged on other current topics; on the protection of personal data in accounting, on 
the disconnection of business portal databases and on the digitization of business. We also 
presented the SRC-EDIH project to those present. 
 
After the substantive discussion, followed a session of the section. They formed the further 
work program of the section for 2023. 

 

    
 


